
 

PE Information for Families  
Autumn Term 2021 

 PE will begin next week from Monday 6th September.  

 In line with current guidelines your child should come to school in their PE kit on the 
day that their class is doing PE. 

 Children should only wear a school PE kit. Football kits are not acceptable as a PE kit 

 The school PE kit is available from “Lisa’s Schoolwear” on Priory Road or “Laser” on 
London Road. 

 PE is an essential part of the curriculum and for health and safety reasons kit must be 
worn for these lessons. Trainers or black pumps must be worn for games and gym. 
Dance takes place in bare feet.     

 Our PE kit is: 
Plain navy shorts, jogging trousers or leggings  
Pale blue sports polo t-shirt  
Navy blue jumper (winter)  
Trainers 

 Swimming for year 6 will take place on Thursday afternoons beginning Thursday 16th 
September, separate information relating to this will be distributed by school. 
 

PE Timetable from 6th September 2021 
Monday  Year 1 Mrs Bowcock’s class 

Year 2 
Year 5 
 

Tuesday  No scheduled PE 
 

Wednesday  Year 3  
Year 4 
 

Thursday  
 
 

Year 6 (Swimming) 
 

Friday EYFS/ Reception Classes 
Year 1 Mrs Bradley’s Class 
 

 


